
Building Hope, Trust and Respect with our Community

UPCOMING FCS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETINGS
Please join us at an upcoming Board of Education Meeting:

August 21st, 2017 • 5:30 p.m • Fremont Middle School

September 5th and September 18th, 2017 • 5:30 p.m • Fremont Middle School  

Please visit the FCS website, www.fremontschools.net, for a complete list of 

meetings, meeting minutes and other pertinent information.

Fremont Families,

	 This	note	is	my	first	opportunity	to	address	you	in	my	new	
role as Superintendent of Fremont City Schools.  I am thrilled 

to be returning to the district in which I started my career.  I 

spent	the	first	15	years	here	as	a	Little	Giant.	 	I	 taught	for	10	
years at Otis and the old Fremont Junior High building.  I was 

an Assistant Principal and head Principal at Fremont Middle 

School	 for	 five	 years.	 	 For	 the	 last	 11	 years,	 I	 have	 been	 an	
administrator in other area schools.

 It is an exciting time for FCS and the entire community.  

The new building projects are an example of the positive future 

that lies before us and the support of this community for its 

schools.  I am honored and humbled to be a part of this project 

and look forward to meeting new families and reconnecting 

with old acquaintances.  

	 	 Here’s	to	a	great	year!!		Go	Giants!!

Tyler’s Travel Pass
      Fremont City Schools, in partnership with the Sandusky County Board of Developmental Disabilities, is 
proud to continue accepting Tyler’s Travel Pass from eligible residents of  the Fremont City School District.  
Tyler’s Travel Pass grants free admission to athletic events and performances to community members who are 
developmentally disabled and live within the Fremont City School District. Tyler’s Travel Pass is named in 
honor	of	Mr.	Tyler	Wiley,	a	proud	graduate	of	Rogers	High	School	in	Toledo	Public	Schools.		Living	on	a	fixed	
income, Tyler had a strong desire to remain active in his local school events.  Tyler presented this desire to the 
TPS	Board	of	Education	and	the	first	pass,	named	Tyler’s	Travel	Pass,	was	granted	to	him	on	January	22,	2015.		
The Sandusky County Board of Developmental Disabilities will issue passes and certify that individuals meet 
the	criteria.	Please	call	Lisa	Celek	at	 the	Sandusky	County	Board	of	Developmental	Disabilities,	419-332-
9296,	for	further	information,	or	visit	her	at	1001	Castalia	Street	in	Fremont	to	obtain	your	pass.		
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